
Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427. 

 

Hello, 

 

I would like to add my support for BH 3427.  As the spouse of a teacher and the father of jr-high, soon to 

be high schooler, I believe Oregon deserves a better education system.  The recent budgetary issues 

need to be resolved and more responsible way to fund and empower our school systems are needed! 

 

Thanks, 

 

Jim Ashman 

 


